
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This year the Early Years Christmas performance is The Nativity 
 
The dates are as follows:-  
 

Tuesday 5th December at 9.30am in the school hall 
Wednesday 6th December at 9.30am in the school hall 

 
Due to limited seating, we are only able to offer two tickets per family for the performances.   
Please fill in the form below to reserve your tickets. 
 
We hope you can all come along and enjoy the children’s performance, they are all working really hard! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Haddy  
 

 

The Nativity    
 

Pupil Name: ………………………………………………………... 
 
Parent/ Carer signature…………………………………………… 
 
I/ we would like to come to Tuesday’s performance.  I/we require 1 / 2  ticket (s)  
 
I/ we would like to come to Wednesday’s performance.  I/we require 1 / 2  ticket (s) 
 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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